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February 25, 2002

Josephine M. Piccone 
Deputy Director 
Office of State and Tribal Programs 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Ms. Piccone, 

I am writing you in response to your letter dated February 13, 2002. The letter contains a United States 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, USNRC, comment on Ohio chapter 3701:1-52, which is Ohio's version 
of 10 CFR 36.  

The letter contains one editorial change concerning the compatibility to USNRC regulations of Ohio 
chapter 3701:1-52. The editorial change was incorporated into the appropriate rule as recommended by the 
USNRC.  

Please feel free to contact Marcia Howard or myself at 614-644-2727 if there are any questions.  

Sinderely, 

RogerL ps Chief 
Bureau of Radiation Protection 

cc: James L. Lynch, State Agreements Officer 
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